
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 9/20/2010 4:25:21 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch 

If you want, we can schedule something now for mid-late October and then it will be on the calendar. 
October 19, 25, and 27 currently look pretty good... 

Julie 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 4:22 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: RE: Lunch 

Julie, 

I certainly understand. I didn't realize your calendar was that bad, but I'm not surprised given 
everything that is going on right now. I'm working with Jack, Gurbux and the entire ED team and will 
continue to do so. I'd still enjoy getting together with you at some point just to catch up — irrespective 
of this issue. Since now is such a bad time for you, I'll check in with you in a couple of months to see if 
your schedule is any better. Thanks for getting back to me, and sorry to be a nag. 

Erik 

From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 4:11 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: Lunch 
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Hi Erik, 

Here's the thing. This issue is so far down on my priority list right now that it's not really on it. Jack 
Fulcher has been working on this, in coordination with Gurbux and Jeanne Clinton, and they have a 
bunch of questions. I haven't read any of the related emails or documents at all, so am uninformed. My 
calendar is booked about 3 weeks out right now, and that's not counting all the stuff that is NOT on it at 
all as a result of the San Bruno situation. So, if I were to agree to lunch, it would have to be in mid-late 
October at this point. Your alternative is to deal with Jeanne or Gurbux in the meantime (or Molly 
Sterkel or Steve Roscow, depending on the angle), who are also probably very busy but probably not as 
bad as me. Sorry! I know this does not bring you any comfort, and also I would actually enjoy having 
lunch with you, but it's just impossible right now... 

Thanks for what is hopefully your understanding. 

Julie 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 3:57 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Lunch 

Julie, 

How about getting together for lunch or coffee sometime to catch up (and follow-up on the voice 
message I left you last week)? How about some time on Thursday, September 30? 

Best regards, 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 
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